
SINGAPORE 
 
Singapore continues to closely monitor the global COVID-19 situation and regularly reviews its 
border measures to manage the risk of importation from travellers and onward local 
transmission. At present visa services in India for short-term business and tourism travel remain 
suspended till further notice. In addition, our immigration authority has suspended entry for all 
Long and Short-Term Visitors with travel history to South Asia in the last 21days immediately 
prior to arrival in Singapore.  
  
As the global situation evolves, we will continue to review and adjust our border measures in 
tandem with our roadmap to becoming a COVID resilient nation. Any changes to border 
measures will be updated on Singapore’s SafeTravel website (https://safetravel.ica.gov.sg/), 
which would be the fastest and most accurate source of information for IMC and its members. 
The online self-help tool (https://safetravel.ica.gov.sg/arriving/overview) may also be useful to 
determine individuals eligibility and corresponding requirements to enter Singapore. 
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